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REMINDER

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

It has been lovely this week to welcome parents in for parent consultations. We hope you found the meetings
informative. Thank you so much to everyone that has brought money in to fill our LENT jars and also to
everyone who donated towards the cake sale today – the cake sale raised over £80! Our next Lent event is
Friday 1st April where children will be doing a walk for hunger around the school grounds. We are asking for
each child to bring in £1 for this event. All our fundraising will be going towards Cafod who are supporting the
Ukrainian humanitarian response.

Please can we ask that no children are playing on the trim trail
before or after school. It should only be used within school time
when staff are supervising.

Just a reminder that after Easter children can wear their summer
uniform. We will have some uniform items for sale at our Duck
Race.

I hope you have a lovely weekend in the sunshine!

PTA Green Tokens

Here is the link to the March/May 
digital version of Allsorts 
magazine https://bit.ly/3qhzXqV_ALLS
ORTS_MARMAY22

you can tap straight to advertisers’ 
websites when viewing the mag on 
your phone (please mention allsorts). 
There are lots of activities to keep you 
busy this Easter, and services to help 
your family. You can view this issue on 
our sparkly new 
website www.allsortsmag.com too or 
on the allsorts Facebook page soon. 
Stay safe and take care - Michelle 
Love (Editor).
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Polite reminder to request 
parents check your Parent 
Pay account and pay all 
outstanding bills.

Thank you in advance

From Feb 1st until midnight 31st 
of May. We are asking all 
families to go online and vote for 
Our Lady’s so we are in with a 
change of getting a cash prize. 

We could win £500 for first 
place, £400 for second and £300 
for third.

All you need to do to vote is to 
visit www.asda.com/green-
tokens

You get 1 vote every 7 days, 
however if you use  a different 
device you can register another 
vote! Please help us. 

https://bit.ly/3qhzXqV_ALLSORTS_MARMAY22
http://www.allsortsmag.com/
http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
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Football Superstars!

25th March 2022

Prayer for Ukraine 

Well done to our wonderful football 
team who played in their final 
tournament last night. The whole team 
played so well and we had a couple of 
very well deserved wins. We are 
incredibly proud of every player this 
season but in particular we are proud 
of their wonderful sportsmanship 
encouraging each other not only on 
their team but the opposing sides too. 

Thank you to Mrs O’Connor and Mr 
Quinney for leading the team so well. 

On Saturday the 2nd April our school will 
be hosting its inaugural DUCK  RACE!!! 

Each class now has its duck and the 
children are thinking of ways to raise 
money. More duck news will be coming 
out next week to show what the ducks 
have been up to in school!

Stalls and refreshments will be available.

Thank you in advance for your support
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing 
what we are up to - keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page –
Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Back next week

.

Saturday 2nd April

Our Lady’s Duck Race.

Looking further ahead

Workers Of The Week 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100% 93% 88% 98% 97% 88% 97%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 94%

Date Time Activity

Mon 28th March 3.15 – 4.30pm Football Club

Tues 29th March
Lunchtime

3.15pm- 4.15pm

Cross Country Running Club
Y3/4 Yoga & Wellbeing

Wed 30th March 9.00-10am
3.15 – 4.15pm

Music lessons with Mr Roe

Y5/6 Archery

Thurs 31st March Lunchtime

3.15 – 4.15pm

Cross Country Running Club

Years Reception, 1&2 Spy Club
Cooking Club

Fri 1st April 
EASTER DISCO

2.50-3.15pm
3.15 – 5pm

Celebration Assembly

Irish Dancing

Next Week at a Glance 

Congratulations to Mr D, last week’s winner of £11.10! Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

25th March 2022

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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For your information

25th March 2022

CHANGE TO MENU CHOICE 

MONDAY 28.03.2022

Red: Crispy Quorn Sausages with BBQ 

sauce  or ketchup with baked potato 

wedges (temporary change)

Green: Vegetarian Korma with potatoes 

and rice (Oomph has been removed 

from menu permanent change)

Brown: Jacket Potato with Cheese 

and/or Beans and/or Tuna (no change)
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